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I strongly oppose SB 210 that would repeal vote-by-mail in Oregon.  There is 

absolutely no reason to make this change.  Our vote-by-mail system is democracy at 

its best!  Our elections are safe, secure, and accessible for everyone in the state who 

is eligible to vote regardless of age, ability or zip code.  Our voter turnout is high and 

there is no evidence fraud or abuse.  There is no problem to fix.  All SB 210 will 

accomplish is to create inconvenience and hardship for those of us who are older, 

live in rural areas and/or work long hours or multiple jobs.  It would suppress the vote, 

giving fewer people a voice in decision-making.  This is NOT the Oregon way!  Let's 

maintain our strong tradition of free, fair and accessible elections.  Please vote no on 

SB 210.   

 

Thank you for your consideration, Barbara Kellogg 


